
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 15.10.21 

                                                  

Dear Families,  

Thank you so much for your generous Harvest donations to 

the Chelwood Foodbank. The pandemic is still affecting 

many people in the community and your support makes a 

huge difference. This half term our assemblies have been linked to celebrating 

difference and diversity, British Values and the launch of Black History Month. 

Our writing week in November will be based on texts that reflect this theme 

including ‘Look Up’ by Natahn Byron, ‘Kwanzaa’ by LA Amber and ‘Sulwe’ by 

Lupita Nyong’o. Our Relationships, Sex and Health Education parent forum is 

taking place on Monday 18th October at 9.15am, where you will have the 

chance to help us develop a curriculum that reflects and celebrates our 

inclusive society. 

Our Curriculum 

On Friday we celebrated Hello Yellow Day by talking about 

mental health and how we feel. At NRJ we have many ways 

of enabling children to share their problems and worries 

including daily register check ins, the class worry monsters 

and our weekly circles.   

Year 6 and Year 4 have taken part in road safety sessions 

this week which included using speed cameras on Bramhall 

Lane! Please be reminded to drive safely and park 

responsibly in order to keep our children safe. 

We are delighted to have been chosen to host the lego landmarks that have 

been created as part of the Stockport Summer Challenge. How many do you 

recognise?  



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Kind regards  

Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

Monday 18th October – RSHE Parent Workshop (9.15am) 

Friday 22nd October – End of Term / French ASPIRE Day -  Non-

Uniform Day – wear Red, White and Blue. 

Monday 1st November – Term starts 

Tuesday 2nd November - Y5 visit to BHS to watch the Little 

Shop of Horrors 

Friday 5th November – Break the rules day 

WB 8th November – Year 6 SEND support meetings 

Tuesday 16th November – Y3 Stone Age Workshop 

Wednesday 17th November – Y4 Greek Workshop 

WB 22nd November – Y4 and Y5 SEND support meetings 

Wednesday, 24th November  - Individual Photographs 

WB 6th December – Y5 visit to Bramhall Hall 

Friday 10th December – Christmas market staff / Santa dash 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper / dinner 

Monday 20th December - Year 4 Christmas Show (virtual) 

Wednesday 22nd December – End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Governor Vacancies 

 

The Governing Body are 

looking to appoint two new 

co-opted governors. If you 

would like to know more 

about the role, please email 

Mrs Cliff.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Cup 

Last week’s winners 

are 4K again with 

99.27% attendance. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Midday Vacancy 

We are looking for a 

new member of our 

Midday Assistant team 

to start as soon as 

possible.  If you are 

interested please come 

to the school office for 

an application form.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Do you speak French? Would you like to be 

involved in our French ASPIRE day on Friday 22nd 

October? Please contact Mrs Cliff if you are able 

to help us out. 

 

 

 


